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For more information, contact: Cheri Farris, email: cfarris@pphd.org, office: 308-262-2217  

 

Local classes help you improve your health.   
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To learn more about the National Diabetes Prevention Program, visit the CDC’s website:  

www.cdc.gov/diabetes/prevention/index.html.  PPHD’s website www.pphd.org or contact Tabi Prochazka at 

tprochazka@pphd.org or 308-487-3600 ext 107. 

 

Panhandle Public Health District is working together to improve the health, safety and quality of life for all who 

live, learn, work and play in the Panhandle.  Our vision is that we are a healthier and safer Panhandle 

Community.     
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